South Bondi / Watson Precinct Minutes

Meeting Date: Wednesday 11th June

 

Mayoral Report by Ingrid Strewe:
New General Manager for Waverley Council is Tony Reed who previously held position of Director of Public Works.

 

Waverley Council could possibly use the assistance of volunteer Traffic or Civil Engineer – as is done on the mid north coast. 

 

Waverley Mayor attended the City of Sydney meeting held by Clover Moore, where the Mayor Bike Links was launched – the plan involves separating bikes from cars and pedestrians where possible.

 

Martin Avenue/Ocean Street

Waverley Council is currently counting the number of cars that use Ocean Street and  planning to revisit Martin Avenue as current changes to traffic flows are not working well yet.

 

Traffic Lights at Ocean Street and Bondi Road are being installed at the end of July.

 

Councillor David Ridyard report:
Councillor Ridyard acknowledged that Martin Avenue traffic restriction is not progressing well.

 
World Youth Day
A hand out was provided with some basic information about what to expect on WYD which included Key contacts for further information about websites for traffic, WYD, Franciscan Org..

 

Previous Minutes
Previous Minutes of 9 April were reviewed and accepted.

 

General Business
Motion
Local residents raised motion for council inspectors to investigate ball games on Tamarama Beach as the games have an impact on other people wanting to use the beach. (Motion passed all in favour. Seconder Mr Lee Ross)

 

Moore Street Clean Up
Residents of Moore Street thanks Waverley Council for their prompt response in cleaning up the illegal rubbish dump and cutting back tree branches overhanging across foot path and for removing slippery mildew from the foot path.

 

Meeting Closed
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